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January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
On Friday, 7th February, we will be 
celebrating NSPCC Numbers Day here at St. 
Peter’s School! This is a brilliant chance for 
our pupils to dive into mathematics in a 
fun, engaging way while also contributing 
to a fantastic cause. 
  
We’d love for you to join in the fun by dressing your child as a number, or perhaps as a 
mathematical word or concept. We can’t wait to see the fabulous ideas that our imaginative 
pupils come up with! If your child opts for a sports shirt, please ensure the number is clearly 
displayed on the front, as we will be focusing on numbers throughout the day. 
  
To support the NSPCC, who do remarkable work for children nationwide, we’re hosting a cake 
sale!  

Please send your baked donations to Year 6 on Friday morning. 

Cakes will be on sale for just 50p at morning break. 

  
Thanks for all your support with what promises to be a fabulous day at St. Peter’s! 
  
Warm regards, 
 
 
Mr Hollywell 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


